
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Rulemaking 12-01-005 
(Filed January 12,2012)

Order Instituting Rulemaking to Reform the 
Commission’s Energy Efficiency Risk/Reward 
Incentive Mechanism

WOMEN’S ENERGY MATTERS 
LATE-FILED NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

June 3, 2013

Barbara George, Executive Director 
Women’s Energy Matters 

P.O. Box 548 
Fairfax CA 94978 

415-755-3147 
wem@igc.org

SB GT&S 0161207

mailto:wem@igc.org


WOMEN’S ENERGY MATTERS 
LATE-FILED NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

Women’s Energy Matters (WEM) provides this Notice of Ex Parte Communication in 

this proceeding, pursuant to Rule 8.4. We request permission for late filing, since we 

inadvertently missed the 3-day deadline by one day.

WEM requested a meeting with Michael Colvin, advisor to Mark Ferron, which 

took place on May 28, 2013 in his office at the Commission, and lasted about half an 

hour. Michael Day of Rockwood Consulting attended the meeting as WEM’s 

representative. Barbara George was previously scheduled to be there also but was unable 

to attend.

Mr. Day described WEM’s proposal, which was contained in WEM’s 4-26-13 

Comment, for an incentive mechanism based on successful energy efficiency installations 

that substitute for distribution system upgrades. No handouts were used at the meeting.

Dated: June 3, 2013 Respectfully Submitted,

/s/ Barbara George

Barbara George, Executive Director
Women’s Energy Matters
P.O. Box 548
Fairfax CA 94978
415-755-3147
wem@igc.org
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